
 

 

Ward 8 Councillor Isa lee 
 

extends Congratulations to 
 

 
 

In recognition of  
 

Reception and Opening Ceremony of the 

 4th Toronto Dragon Festival 
 

-July 29, 2023- 

 
I would like to extend my greetings to everyone attending today’s event, which will 

not only be a fun event for all, but will go a long way towards promoting Canadian 

multiculturalism through the sharing of Chinese traditions, culture and arts with the 

community. Please accept my best wishes for a much successful event! 

 

 
 

 

 

Markham Ward 8 Councillor Isa Lee 

萬錦市第八區市議員李思韻 

 

 


